Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Pharmacy
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
64B16-28.607: Automated Pharmacy System – Long-Term Care, Hospice or Prison

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 31, No. 4, January 28, 2005 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.
The change is in response to written comments submitted by the staff of  the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee. The changes are as follows:
(1) Subsection (2)(f) shall now read as follows:
(f) A provider pharmacy shall have policies and procedures to ensure adequate security.

(2) Subsection (3)(a) shall now read as follows:

(a) The prescription department manager shall ensure that the automated pharmacy system complies with Chapter 893, Florida Statutes, and 21 C.F.R., relating to the regulation of controlled substances, for each automated pharmacy system that contains a controlled substance.

(3) § 465.0235, F.S. shall be added to the Law Implemented.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Rebecca Poston, Executive Director, Board of Pharmacy, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C04, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3254
